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Notice of Special Meeting 
Regional Council 

 
A special meeting of York Regional Council will be held on July 9, 2020 at 9 a.m.   
 
This meeting is to consider reports relating to the Region requiring the wearing of face 
coverings or masks in indoor spaces and also in outdoor spaces where physical 
distancing cannot be maintained. 
 
In accordance with Bylaw 2020-09 – A bylaw to amend Bylaw No. 2018-59 to permit 
electronic participation in meetings during a declared emergency, this meeting will be 
conducted electronically.  
 
Under the current circumstances, members of the public are unable to attend in person. 
However, written submissions will be accepted by the Regional Clerk's Office until 2 p.m. 
on July 8, 2020.  
 
Livestreaming of the meeting will be available to the public at york.ca. 
 
Agenda material and reports to follow   
 
 
 
 
Christopher Raynor 
Regional Clerk 
 
July 2, 2020 
 
 
#11179435 
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